
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

5th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week and Happy Bonfire Night!  

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 8th November: Sleeping Beauty Pantomime (thank you FADS for this!)  

Thursday 11th: Penguin Class assembly (9.00am)  

Wednesday 17th: Open Day (for prospective parents of children starting Reception in 

September 2022) 

Thursday 18th: Sea Horse Class assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 19th: Children in Need (further details below) 

Thursday 25th: Dolphin Class assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 26th: Christmas Fayre (3.00-5.00pm; further details to follow) 

Monday 29th: Christmas Campfire  

Tuesday 30th: Christmas Campfire 

Tuesday 7th December: Key Stage One Christmas Concert (9.30am and 1.45pm) 

Thursday 9th: Early Years Nativity (9.30am) 

Friday 10th: Key Stage Two Performance (9.30am and 1.45pm); Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 14th: Dr Bike (anyone is welcome to bring in a bike to get it fixed!) 

Wednesday 15th: Cup Assembly; Christmas lunch 

Thursday 16th: Last day of term – Happy Christmas! 

 

Children in Need: Friday 19th November 

Mrs Vidler is aiming to raise as much as possible for the charity by selling Pudseys for 

50p; they can then be decorated and displayed in the office. The more Pudseys that 

go up the merrier! The children are also welcome to wear something spotty to school 

on the day, in exchange for £1. All monies raised will go to Children in Need.  

 

Remembrance Poppies 

We have poppies and other bits and pieces available at the school office. The 

children are welcome to bring in a donation anytime.  

 

Christmas Performances 

Further details and tickets will come home nearer the time.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 
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I hope you have a good weekend – enjoy the fireworks!   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


